Allegheny County Health Department 1993

COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

Tom Foerster Chairman

Pete Flaherty

Larry Dunn

Bruce W. Dixon, M.D. Director



· Plumbing Section 3901 Penn Avenue Pittsburgh, PA 15224-1345 (412) 578-8375 BOARD OF HEALTH

Roy L. Titchworth, M.D. Chairman Martin Krauss, O.D. Vice Chairman

Robert Engel, Esq.
Susanne M. Gollin, Ph.D
Azizi Powell
Msgr. Charles Owen Rice
Frederick Ruben, M.D.
Anthony D. Stagno, Sr.
Katherine L. Wisner, M.D., M.S.

September 21, 1993

Topp Industries, Inc P.O. Box 420 Highway 25 North Rochester, TN 46975

Attn Steve Keiser

Re: Request Appeal - Polyethylene and Fiberglass Sump/Easins
Residential and Commercial application

Dear Mr. Keiser:

This will confirm your request to the Allegheny County Plumbing Board of Appeals relative to the above mentioned appeal.

This is to advise you the Plumbing Board acting on the recommendation of the Appeals Committee, approved your request for Code acceptance of your subject.

This sump will be acceptable for sanitary and storm drainage in residential and commercial dwellings. When installed for sanitary drainage, they must have gas and air tight lids; and must be installed in accordance with manufacturers recommendation and code requirements.

This approval was granted at the Plumbing Board meeting of Wednesday, September 15, 1993 and is based upon an evaluation of the material and standards as submitted to the Board.

Any change in basic materials may void such approval, when, in the opinion of the Board, such change alters the design or quality of the material.

This letter is not to be used for advertising purposes, but may be used to indicate approval by this Plumbing Board.

Sincerely,

James J. O'Donnell

Secretary

Plumbing Advisory Board

ames J. O'Sonnell

JJO/fab

PC: Board Chairman Appeals Committee